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Friday 18th March 

2022 

Our stars of the week: 

This week’s certificates are 

awarded for enthusiasm in music. 

 Congratulations to all! 

 
The winning house this week was St Philips (again)! 

 

Dates for your diary: 

 24th March Year 3 assembly – 
everybody welcome! 

 School ends at 2.15pm on Friday 1st 
April 

After school clubs 

 Next week is the last week for our Spring after 
school clubs. 

There will be no clubs for the last week of 
term (week beginning 28th March 2022). 

Look out for the letters, out today, for the 
afterschool clubs for the summer term! 

 

18th March – Red Nose Day 

 
 

We had a school competition to see which class 
could tell the best joke. The winning class was 
Year 2. 
 

Thank you for wearing something red and 
donating £1. 

We managed to raise a whopping £167.73 

 

Many thanks to everybody that 
contributed! 

Winners of the Golden Ticket 

 

Year 4 assembly 

Year 4 provided us with great information 
about volcanos in their fantastic assembly this 
week. Thank you to parents and visitors who 

signed in to meet GDPR and safeguarding 
requirements. 
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